
Mr. James T. Devine 
Assistant to the Deputy Attorney General 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Devine: 

2537 Regent St., Apt. 202 
Berkeley, Calif. 94704 
October 27, 1968 

i am eagerly anticipating a reply to my letter of September 13, 

concerning a certain copy of the pamphlet “Tas Crins Against Cuba.” 

Sincerely yours, 

Rukh &. Hock. 
raul L. Hech


